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________________________________________ 
From: Kerri Redfearn  
Sent: 7 August 2023 11:15 
To: ElectorateOffice Murray <ElectorateOffice.Murray@parliament.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Transgrid 
 
Attention Helen Dalton 
We feel we have been railroaded by Transgrid in not been given enough consultation time We are 
vehemently opposed to a high voltage transmission line cutting a swath through established rice fields 
and productive pasture paddocks. Specially when an alternate route could be taken through less 
populated open grazing country Their research has been inconclusive re: flooded country, wetlands, 
endangered flora and fauna Regards Kerri and Richard Redfearn 
 
Sent from my iPhone  
  

 
 




